
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2022 

 

 

Blood Drive: The first blood drive of the year will be held on Friday, October 7 in the fieldhouse. You must be 
at least 16 years old and turn in a permission form.  Visit the American Red Cross table at lunch or see Miss 
York in Room C312 for more information. 

Bible Club:  Bible club will be meeting after school on Monday, October 10 in room C225. 

N-Teens: The October N-Teens meeting will be on Monday, October 10 after school in the LGI.  We will be 

discussing service activities and the Winter Formal dance. 

Guidance: Any student interested in hearing more about Purdue University’s Krannert School of Management 

should plan on heading to the LGI on Monday, October 10 during PTE. Katarina Nikolovski, a 2020 graduate 

of Lake Central and Mr. AJ Frigo the Director of Undergraduate Student Recruitment for Krannert will be here 

to present on Krannert and answer any questions. Seniors will be released at the beginning of PTE and 

freshmen through juniors will be released after they complete the PSAT pre-registration. It is a great chance to 

learn more about Purdue and the School of Management!  

GSA:  The next meeting will be Thursday, October 13.  
 
Academic Super Bowl: There will be a callout for Academic Super Bowl after school on Thursday, October 
13 in C307. See Mr. J. Clark if you have any questions 
 
School Pictures:  School picture retakes will be on Wednesday, October 19 during lunches. If you did not 
take a photo the second week of school, please stop by to be included in this year's yearbook. If you did not 
like the original photo taken, just bring the photo package back to school on Oct. 19 to give back to the 
photographer. 
 
Senior Baby Ads: Seniors! You can now purchase and create a senior baby ad for the yearbook by visiting 

yearbookordercenter.com. Use the school code 3361 to begin designing. Baby ads are due by Wednesday, 

October 26. 

Yearbook 21/22:  If you ordered last year's yearbook and never received the spring supplement, please stop 
by E120 to pick one up to add to the back of your book. 
 


